


Hello Cougar Band!

First, I need to recognize all those who have donated their time and energy to helping with the funnel cake booth at Wurstfest! Today is day 10, the last day, and we have had so many people give up their time to help support our band! Selling funnel cakes at Wurstfest is no small feat. Many parents, students, and even administrators have been there day in and day out and I am so thankful for them! If you volunteered, please accept my thanks, and know that you are appreciated!
A huge shout out goes to our booster president, Michelle Lehman, for organizing the helpers, setting up and tearing down, and always being ready to step up. Another big thank you goes to our booster board including Emmy Duhon, who has been at the booth many days as a supervisor, and our treasurer, Jennifer Aguilar, who has been on call to take care of the deposits each night in addition to working the booth. Your hard work has not gone unnoticed, and we are so very grateful!

This is the last week before Thanksgiving break. We have handed out Audition music for the Spring Semester and are getting ready to have students audition for All-Region Band.

Holiday Concert
Due to a conflict with the PAC, we have had to change our Holiday Concert date to December 14.  I apologize for this change, but it was necessary for us to be able to use the PAC for our performance.

Audition Music
We have handed out music for our Fall audition. This will set chair placements and band assignments for the Spring Semester. We will also use this audition as the Semester Exam.



Website
There are many resources on our website.
www.canyonband.org

Upcoming Events
November 18	6A District Band Auditions
November 30	5A Region band Auditions 
December 6	Holiday percussion/Jazz concert
December 14	Holiday Band Concert

	 
Have a great week!
Thank you!
Steve Vaden
CHS Band



